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Our privilege to submit our votes, in person and ON Election Day, has been eroded 

by mail-in voting. This practice has created more problems than it’s worth. It is our 

duty to make the time to cast our ballots, and it is not difficult or a hindrance. 

Validating our identity is something all adults must do for reasons far less important 

than voting, and is not an issue, unless it’s being done illegally.  


